
 
 
 

 

 
December 2024 
 
Breakfast Club Price Increase  
 
 
Dear Parents 

 
We are writing to inform you all that as of 6th January 2025, the charge for Breakfast Club will increase slightly 
to £2.50 per day. 
 
This is, unfortunately due to the rising food costs, inflation and staffing costs.  
 
Payments and booking will need to be through our ParentPay system, so please can we take this opportunity 
to remind parents that we request breakfast club booking and fees to paid in advance and accounts kept in 
credit as per the changes to how our ParentPay system is changing in January. 
 
Should you require any help please contact the school office. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr L Smith 
Headteacher 

 


